
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Friday 28th August 2015 

 

WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL! 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I hope you all had an enjoyable Summer and are looking forward to the beginning of a new 

term and academic year. 

 

I would like to remind everyone that school starts again for our pupils on Tuesday 1st 

September.  

 

Primary 1 & 2 children may go straight to their classrooms at 8.40 am and should enter the 

building via the Primary 1 entrance door.  Primary 3-7 children are permitted to come in to 

the playground from 8.40 am when an adult will be on duty.  Breakfast Club is available for all 

pupils from 8.00 am every day for £1.50 to accommodate families who need to leave pupils to 

school early.  We kindly ask that no pupils are left unsupervised in the school grounds. 

 

You will be glad to know that the finishing touches to our refurbishment are almost 

complete.  With this in mind we are revising the arrangements for collection times.   

 

We would like to welcome parents to wait for their children in the school grounds- the main 

gates to the school will be open at collection times.  We do ask all parents to please put the 

safety and welfare of our pupils first and NOT to park or drive into the school grounds. 

 

 P1 Parents are welcome to collect their children from the Classroom 

 

 P2 Parents may collect their children from outside the Main Entrance to the school 

building (inside the red fence) 

 

 Teachers from P3-7 will walk their class to meet their parents inside the school 

grounds. We request that parents wait at the Zebra Crossing. 

 

Finally, I hope you all enjoy your Bank Holiday weekend and we look forward to seeing all our 

boys and girls again on Tuesday morning. 

 

Kind regards 

 

R Smith 

Principal 


